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Good day everyone,
I hope this finds everyone doing well. Over much thought and being in a place where I can go enjoy life with

my husband, son, daughter and dear friends; I have decided to retire from the department. I have enjoyed my last 25
years here with many of you, some I still have to meet, and those that have left before me. Many of you are very dear
to me and I know your success will be nothing short of astonishing. It has been a tremendous honor serving this
community and working alongside some of the best officers in the Country. There were many great memories made
and will be cherished forever. I feel I have served this agency, city, and community with integrity, respect, and pride.
Not to be diminished by those that continue to have hatred in their hearts within this building and from outside.

Please know I am leaving on my terms and very excited to spend my time with my family, to travel, and not
deal with the childish tantrums thrown at me for their personal agendas.

I wish all the new officers much success in this amazing agency and one to take pride in working. To those
that I have inspired, mentored, befriended, I have the utmost confidence you will be doing the same for others. This
agency works because people care, we should always lift each other up, life is too short to be hateful.

Special thank you to Interim Chief Proctor (Chief Proctor) I will always respect you and appreciate your
patience and tolerance of me when I was first starting as an officer. Thank you for always pushing me to be better,
except when you threatened to ride in my car if I did not get a DUI, lol. I have always trusted you as a friend and will
continue to do so. It’s not a secret I wished you would have been Chief here as I had also dreamed of being a Chief
here one day. However, there are always blessings in disguise and I know you are on the correct path.
So for the next few weeks I will still be around as the Captain until October 29th, 2021. I still plan on volunteering for
the Christmas Toy Drive here and maybe some other volunteer things.
Respectfully,

Captain Kimberly Kilpatrick
Patrol Division
Port Orange Police Department
4545 Clyde Morris Blvd
Port Orange, Fl 32129
386-506-5830
kkilpatrick@port-orange.org
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